Bloomfield Board of Education
Office of the Business Adminisiation/Board Secretary
155 Broad Street
Bloomfield, NJ 07003

June 8, 2010

To whom it may Concern:

[t is with great pleasure for me to provide a letter of recommendation for Spartan
Construction of Oalchurst, New Jersey.

Spartan Construction was the successful bidder on an $800K High School Cornice
Restoration and Replacement project for the Bloomfield School District. The project
posed many challenges as the building was a registered historic building and the job had
to be completed per historic specification guidelines. Additionally, the project was some
eighty feet above the street and was done after hours as to not impact instruction.

Spartan Construction completed the project ahead of schedule and within budget. The
compeny exceeded my best expectations on every level.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Michael Derderian

Business Administrator/Board Secretary
(P) 973-680-8515

(C) 973-332-2534



